
THE ANTARCTICAN SOCIETY 

Notice to Members 

The Antarctican Society is pleased to announce 
that the first meeting of the current year will be held 
at the National Academy of Sciences, 2101 Constitution 
Avenue, N. W., at 8 p.m. on the evening of 30 September 
1964.  Dr. Kenneth J. Bertrand, Head of the Department of 
Geography at the Catholic University of America, will 
address the Society on the early history of Antarctica.  
Following the custom inaugurated last year, refreshments 
will be served in the Guest Hall following the address. 

The second meeting will be held on 12 November 1964 
also at the National Academy. At that time Dr. Meredith 
F. Burrill will talk on "Antarctic Geographic Names." 
Other meetings will include a foreign night, where 
representatives of an embassy will explain to the Society 
what their compatriots are doing in Antarctica, a 
discussion of the exchange of representatives with other 
countries, the annual business meeting and review of the 
year's activities and, of course, the annual garden 
party. 

Members are urged to bring friends and 
associates as this and most other meetings are open to 
the public. 

HENRY M. DATER  
Secretary - Historian 


